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Minister of State for Higher Education Receives AAU chancellor

 

Dr. Ahmad Belhoul AlFalasi, Minister of State for Higher Education, received Dr. Noor El Deen
Atatreh –AAU Chancellor and his accompanying delegation, in his office at Abu Dhabi, Where
Dr. Atatreh briefed on the latest developments and achievements at Al Ain University of Science
and Technology during the past academic year 2015/2016.

Dr. Al Falasi congratulated the AAU Chancellor and the University on the occasion of getting the
International Accreditation from (ABET) in the United States for the College of Engineering and
Information Technology, he also praised the university's developments and wished the
university further progress, and success.

For his part, Dr. Atatreh -AAU Chancellor, provided special thanks for Dr. Al Falasi and his
kindness reception and expressed his gratitude for the efforts, insightful vision, and the
continued support which has been provided by the Ministry of Education - Higher Education



Affairs, for Al Ain university of Science and Technology and the higher education institutions in
UAE which represented by Dr. Al Falasi and the ministry's departments, he also stressed on the
keenness of the university to apply all the standards of efficiency and quality assurance, which
makes Al Ain University of Science and Technology one of best universities in UAE.

At the end of the meeting, Dr. Noor Atatreh presented the special edition of the university book
“Al Ain University of Science and Technology .. Ten Years of Giving” which summarizes the
most important achievements and events in the university during the past ten years.
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